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30 April 2012 

Subject: Compaint 50441 - Safer Road Humber 

From: Angela.Dixon@eastriding.gov.uk 

To: IRFRANCIS@ONETEL.COM 

Subject: Compaint 50441 - Safer Road Humber 

 

Dear Mr Frances  

 

Further to the email you sent to Ruth Gore dated 23 April 2012 regarding Safer Roads Humber, as Ruth's 

manager I have been asked to respond to your complaint.  I hope that the following addresses your concerns:  

 

Safer Roads Humber follows the methodology supplied by the Department for Transport (DfT) in calculating its 

annual report. When safety camera partnerships were first created they were required to complete a DfT 

database which already had pre-set calculations in it to measure performance.  Safer Roads Humber (formally 

Humberside Safety Camera Partnership) chose to publish its performance data in line with the methodology 

supplied by the DfT in order to be transparent.    

 

I have received confirmation from Safer Roads Humber that they will continue to publish their annual report 

following the nationally accepted methodology supplied by the DfT and they have no plans to change this.    

 

 

Kind regards  

 

Angela Dixon 

Principal marketing officer (corporate) 

Communications 

 

Tel: 01482 391447 


